
Badgers Class Newsletter 
Friday 4th October 2024 

What has been happening this week?  

In English, the children have continued to enjoy their learning on the Adventures of Odysseus.  This 

week we have read about him and his crew visiting the land of the dead.  The children then wrote 

some wonderful diary entries putting themselves in the shoes of Odysseus. 

In Maths, the children have continued their learning on place value with rounding integers.  This 

included reasoning and problem solving. 

In History, we debated whether would have preferred to be an Athenian or a Spartan.  Most of the 

class chose Sparta because of their powerful army and the greater freedoms for women. 

In Science, we learned about inherited characteristics and talked about the things we have inherited 

from our parents. 

In PE, the children have enjoyed competitive games of Handball and Bench-ball. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Lottie for wonderful maths & Ruby for excellent writing as Odysseus  

Headteachers Award:  - Harriet for always being helpful to everyone!  

                                     - Willow for her brilliant questions and contributions at farm school. 

                                     - Theo for fantastic effort in PE, diary writing, ukuleles and everything! 

Shining Stars: Sasha for excellent editing and improving of her writing. 

Reminders & Messages  

Thank you for sending the children in wellies and appropriate clothing for the farm 

yesterday.  They all had a brilliant time!  The children were extremely engaged with 

learning about the farm and very well behaved.  We are already looking forward to 

going back next term! 

 

Thursday 17th October Open Afternoon- All welcome- spread the word!  


